82 Bible Verses about Celebrating Halloween 1 Corinthians 10:21 ESV You cannot drink the cup of the Lord and the
cup of demons. You cannot partake of the table of the Lord and the table of demons. Ephesians 5:11 ESV Take no
part in the unfruitful works of darkness, but instead expose them. 3 John 1:11 ESV Beloved, do not imitate evil but
imitate good. Whoever does good is from God; whoever does evil has not seen God. 2 Corinthians 6:14-18 ESV
Do not be unequally yoked with unbelievers. For what partnership has righteousness with lawlessness? Or what
fellowship has light with darkness? What accord has Christ with Belial? Or what portion does a believer share with
an unbeliever? What agreement has the temple of God with idols? For we are the temple of the living God; as God
said, “I will make my dwelling among them and walk among them, and I will be their God, and they shall be my
people. Therefore go out from their midst, and be separate from them, says the Lord, and touch no unclean thing;
then I will welcome you, and I will be a father to you, and you shall be sons and daughters to me, says the Lord
Almighty.” Romans 12:2 ESV Do not be conformed to this world, but be transformed by the renewal of your mind,
that by testing you may discern what is the will of God, what is good and acceptable and perfect. Ephesians 5:6-12
ESV Let no one deceive you with empty words, for because of these things the wrath of God comes upon the sons
of disobedience. Therefore do not become partners with them; for at one time you were darkness, but now you are
light in the Lord. Walk as children of light (for the fruit of light is found in all that is good and right and true), and try to
discern what is pleasing to the Lord. ... Romans 13:12 ESV The night is far gone; the day is at hand. So then let us
cast off the works of darkness and put on the armor of light. Romans 12:9 ESV Let love be genuine. Abhor what is
evil; hold fast to what is good. Ephesians 5:7-12 ESV Therefore do not become partners with them; for at one time
you were darkness, but now you are light in the Lord. Walk as children of light (for the fruit of light is found in all that is
good and right and true), and try to discern what is pleasing to the Lord. Take no part in the unfruitful works of
darkness, but instead expose them. ... 1 Corinthians 10:31 ESV So, whether you eat or drink, or whatever you do, do
all to the glory of God. Romans 12:21 ESV Do not be overcome by evil, but overcome evil with good. Ephesians
6:12 ESV For we do not wrestle against flesh and blood, but against the rulers, against the authorities, against the
cosmic powers over this present darkness, against the spiritual forces of evil in the heavenly places. 1
Thessalonians 5:21-22 ESV But test everything; hold fast what is good. Abstain from every form of evil. 1 Timothy
4:1 ESV Now the Spirit expressly says that in later times some will depart from the faith by devoting themselves to
deceitful spirits and teachings of demons, John 4:23-24 ESV But the hour is coming, and is now here, when the true
worshipers will worship the Father in spirit and truth, for the Father is seeking such people to worship him. God is
spirit, and those who worship him must worship in spirit and truth.” Deuteronomy 18:9-14 ESV “When you come into
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the land that the Lord your God is giving you, you shall not learn to follow the abominable practices of those nations.
There shall not be found among you anyone who burns his son or his daughter as an offering, anyone who practices
divination or tells fortunes or interprets omens, or a sorcerer or a charmer or a medium or a necromancer or one who
inquires of the dead, for whoever does these things is an abomination to the Lord. And because of these
abominations the Lord your God is driving them out before you. You shall be blameless before the Lord your God, ...
2 Timothy 1:7 ESV For God gave us a spirit not of fear but of power and love and self-control. James 4:7 ESV
Submit yourselves therefore to God. Resist the devil, and he will flee from you. Proverbs 22:6 ESV Train up a child in
the way he should go; even when he is old he will not depart from it. Philippians 4:8 ESV Finally, brothers, whatever
is true, whatever is honorable, whatever is just, whatever is pure, whatever is lovely, whatever is commendable, if
there is any excellence, if there is anything worthy of praise, think about these things. James 4:4 ESV You adulterous
people! Do you not know that friendship with the world is enmity with God? Therefore whoever wishes to be a friend
of the world makes himself an enemy of God. 1 Peter 5:8 ESV Be sober-minded; be watchful. Your adversary the
devil prowls around like a roaring lion, seeking someone to devour. 1 Thessalonians 5:21 ESV But test everything;
hold fast what is good. 2 Corinthians 6:14 ESV Do not be unequally yoked with unbelievers. For what partnership
has righteousness with lawlessness? Or what fellowship has light with darkness? Revelation 22:15 ESV Outside are
the dogs and sorcerers and the sexually immoral and murderers and idolaters, and everyone who loves and
practices falsehood. Leviticus 19:30-31 ESV You shall keep my Sabbaths and reverence my sanctuary: I am the
Lord. “Do not turn to mediums or necromancers; do not seek them out, and so make yourselves unclean by them: I
am the Lord your God. 2 Corinthians 6:17 ESV Therefore go out from their midst, and be separate from them, says
the Lord, and touch no unclean thing; then I will welcome you, Hosea 4:6 ESV My people are destroyed for lack of
knowledge; because you have rejected knowledge, I reject you from being a priest to me. And since you have
forgotten the law of your God, I also will forget your children. Exodus 20:3 ESV “You shall have no other gods before
me. Galatians 5:16-21 ESV But I say, walk by the Spirit, and you will not gratify the desires of the flesh. For the
desires of the flesh are against the Spirit, and the desires of the Spirit are against the flesh, for these are opposed to
each other, to keep you from doing the things you want to do. But if you are led by the Spirit, you are not under the
law. Now the works of the flesh are evident: sexual immorality, impurity, sensuality, idolatry, sorcery, enmity, strife,
jealousy, fits of anger, rivalries, dissensions, divisions, ... Psalm 1:1-6 ESV Blessed is the man who walks not in the
counsel of the wicked, nor stands in the way of sinners, nor sits in the seat of scoffers; but his delight is in the law of
the Lord, and on his law he meditates day and night. He is like a tree planted by streams of water that yields its fruit
in its season, and its leaf does not wither. In all that he does, he prospers. The wicked are not so, but are like chaff
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in its season, and its leaf does not wither. In all that he does, he prospers. The wicked are not so, but are like chaff
that the wind drives away. Therefore the wicked will not stand in the judgment, nor sinners in the congregation of the
righteous; ... 1 Peter 2:9 ESV But you are a chosen race, a royal priesthood, a holy nation, a people for his own
possession, that you may proclaim the excellencies of him who called you out of darkness into his marvelous light. 2
Corinthians 4:4 ESV In their case the god of this world has blinded the minds of the unbelievers, to keep them from
seeing the light of the gospel of the glory of Christ, who is the image of God. Isaiah 8:19 ESV And when they say to
you, “Inquire of the mediums and the necromancers who chirp and mutter,” should not a people inquire of their God?
Should they inquire of the dead on behalf of the living? James 1:27 ESV Religion that is pure and undefiled before
God, the Father, is this: to visit orphans and widows in their affliction, and to keep oneself unstained from the world.
John 3:19-20 ESV And this is the judgment: the light has come into the world, and people loved the darkness rather
than the light because their works were evil. For everyone who does wicked things hates the light and does not come
to the light, lest his works should be exposed. Isaiah 8:13 ESV But the Lord of hosts, him you shall honor as holy. Let
him be your fear, and let him be your dread. Deuteronomy 18:9-13 ESV “When you come into the land that the Lord
your God is giving you, you shall not learn to follow the abominable practices of those nations. There shall not be
found among you anyone who burns his son or his daughter as an offering, anyone who practices divination or tells
fortunes or interprets omens, or a sorcerer or a charmer or a medium or a necromancer or one who inquires of the
dead, for whoever does these things is an abomination to the Lord. And because of these abominations the Lord
your God is driving them out before you. You shall be blameless before the Lord your God, Romans 14:1-23 ESV As
for the one who is weak in faith, welcome him, but not to quarrel over opinions. One person believes he may eat
anything, while the weak person eats only vegetables. Let not the one who eats despise the one who abstains, and
let not the one who abstains pass judgment on the one who eats, for God has welcomed him. Who are you to pass
judgment on the servant of another? It is before his own master that he stands or falls. And he will be upheld, for the
Lord is able to make him stand. One person esteems one day as better than another, while another esteems all days
alike. Each one should be fully convinced in his own mind. ... Mark 7:13 ESV Thus making void the word of God by
your tradition that you have handed down. And many such things you do.” Joshua 24:15 ESV And if it is evil in your
eyes to serve the Lord, choose this day whom you will serve, whether the gods your fathers served in the region
beyond the River, or the gods of the Amorites in whose land you dwell. But as for me and my house, we will serve the
Lord.” Leviticus 18:24-30 ESV “Do not make yourselves unclean by any of these things, for by all these the nations I
am driving out before you have become unclean, and the land became unclean, so that I punished its iniquity, and the
land vomited out its inhabitants. But you shall keep my statutes and my rules and do none of these abominations,
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either the native or the stranger who sojourns among you (for the people of the land, who were before you, did all of
these abominations, so that the land became unclean), lest the land vomit you out when you make it unclean, as it
vomited out the nation that was before you. ... 1 Thessalonians 5:22 ESV Abstain from every form of evil. Isaiah 5:20
ESV Woe to those who call evil good and good evil, who put darkness for light and light for darkness, who put bitter
for sweet and sweet for bitter! 1 Corinthians 9:22 ESV To the weak I became weak, that I might win the weak. I have
become all things to all people, that by all means I might save some. Isaiah 14:12-14 ESV “How you are fallen from
heaven, O Day Star, son of Dawn! How you are cut down to the ground, you who laid the nations low! You said in
your heart, ‘I will ascend to heaven; above the stars of God I will set my throne on high; I will sit on the mount of
assembly in the far reaches of the north; I will ascend above the heights of the clouds; I will make myself like the Most
High.’ Revelation 12:1 ESV And a great sign appeared in heaven: a woman clothed with the sun, with the moon
under her feet, and on her head a crown of twelve stars. Matthew 4:9 ESV And he said to him, “All these I will give
you, if you will fall down and worship me.” Mark 1:27 ESV And they were all amazed, so that they questioned among
themselves, saying, “What is this? A new teaching with authority! He commands even the unclean spirits, and they
obey him.” Micah 5:12-13 ESV And I will cut off sorceries from your hand, and you shall have no more tellers of
fortunes; and I will cut off your carved images and your pillars from among you, and you shall bow down no more to
the work of your hands; Proverbs 9:10 ESV The fear of the Lord is the beginning of wisdom, and the knowledge of
the Holy One is insight. 1 John 4:18 ESV There is no fear in love, but perfect love casts out fear. For fear has to do
with punishment, and whoever fears has not been perfected in love. 1 Samuel 15:23 ESV For rebellion is as the sin
of divination, and presumption is as iniquity and idolatry. Because you have rejected the word of the Lord, he has
also rejected you from being king.” 1 John 1:5 ESV This is the message we have heard from him and proclaim to
you, that God is light, and in him is no darkness at all. Mark 5:5 ESV Night and day among the tombs and on the
mountains he was always crying out and cutting himself with stones. Revelation 3:20 ESV Behold, I stand at the door
and knock. If anyone hears my voice and opens the door, I will come in to him and eat with him, and he with me. 1
Thessalonians 4:5 ESV Not in the passion of lust like the Gentiles who do not know God; John 8:12 ESV Again
Jesus spoke to them, saying, “I am the light of the world. Whoever follows me will not walk in darkness, but will have
the light of life.” 1 Timothy 4:1-3 ESV Now the Spirit expressly says that in later times some will depart from the faith
by devoting themselves to deceitful spirits and teachings of demons, through the insincerity of liars whose
consciences are seared, who forbid marriage and require abstinence from foods that God created to be received
with thanksgiving by those who believe and know the truth. 2 Timothy 3:12 ESV Indeed, all who desire to live a godly
life in Christ Jesus will be persecuted, Colossians 2:20-23 ESV If with Christ you died to the elemental spirits of the
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life in Christ Jesus will be persecuted, Colossians 2:20-23 ESV If with Christ you died to the elemental spirits of the
world, why, as if you were still alive in the world, do you submit to regulations— “Do not handle, Do not taste, Do not
touch” (referring to things that all perish as they are used)—according to human precepts and teachings? These
have indeed an appearance of wisdom in promoting self-made religion and asceticism and severity to the body, but
they are of no value in stopping the indulgence of the flesh. 1 Corinthians 8:7-9 ESV However, not all possess this
knowledge. But some, through former association with idols, eat food as really offered to an idol, and their
conscience, being weak, is defiled. Food will not commend us to God. We are no worse off if we do not eat, and no
better off if we do. But take care that this right of yours does not somehow become a stumbling block to the weak.
Psalm 119:105 ESV Your word is a lamp to my feet and a light to my path. Ezekiel 37:1-5 ESV The hand of the Lord
was upon me, and he brought me out in the Spirit of the Lord and set me down in the middle of the valley; it was full
of bones. And he led me around among them, and behold, there were very many on the surface of the valley, and
behold, they were very dry. And he said to me, “Son of man, can these bones live?” And I answered, “O LordGod,
you know.” Then he said to me, “Prophesy over these bones, and say to them, O dry bones, hear the word of the
Lord. Thus says the Lord God to these bones: Behold, I will cause breath to enter you, and you shall live. Jeremiah
29:11 ESV For I know the plans I have for you, declares the Lord, plans for welfare and not for evil, to give you a
future and a hope. Mark 6:1-13 ESV He went away from there and came to his hometown, and his disciples followed
him. And on the Sabbath he began to teach in the synagogue, and many who heard him were astonished, saying,
“Where did this man get these things? What is the wisdom given to him? How are such mighty works done by his
hands? Is not this the carpenter, the son of Mary and brother of James and Joses and Judas and Simon? And are
not his sisters here with us?” And they took offense at him. And Jesus said to them, “A prophet is not without honor,
except in his hometown and among his relatives and in his own household.” And he could do no mighty work there,
except that he laid his hands on a few sick people and healed them. ... Jeremiah 10:1-3 ESV Hear the word that the
Lord speaks to you, O house of Israel. Thus says the Lord: “Learn not the way of the nations, nor be dismayed at the
signs of the heavens because the nations are dismayed at them, for the customs of the peoples are vanity. A tree
from the forest is cut down and worked with an axe by the hands of a craftsman. 1 John 5:19 ESV We know that we
are from God, and the whole world lies in the power of the evil one. 1 John 3:11 ESV For this is the message that
you have heard from the beginning, that we should love one another. Hebrews 13:9 ESV Do not be led away by
diverse and strange teachings, for it is good for the heart to be strengthened by grace, not by foods, which have not
benefited those devoted to them. Ephesians 4:27 ESV And give no opportunity to the devil. John 10:10 ESV The
thief comes only to steal and kill and destroy. I came that they may have life and have it abundantly. 2 Peter 2:17-19
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ESV These are waterless springs and mists driven by a storm. For them the gloom of utter darkness has been
reserved. For, speaking loud boasts of folly, they entice by sensual passions of the flesh those who are barely
escaping from those who live in error. They promise them freedom, but they themselves are slaves of corruption. For
whatever overcomes a person, to that he is enslaved. 2 Corinthians 11:14-15 ESV And no wonder, for even Satan
disguises himself as an angel of light. So it is no surprise if his servants, also, disguise themselves as servants of
righteousness. Their end will correspond to their deeds. Acts 16:1-40 ESV Paul came also to Derbe and to Lystra.
A disciple was there, named Timothy, the son of a Jewish woman who was a believer, but his father was a Greek.
He was well spoken of by the brothers at Lystra and Iconium. Paul wanted Timothy to accompany him, and he took
him and circumcised him because of the Jews who were in those places, for they all knew that his father was a
Greek. As they went on their way through the cities, they delivered to them for observance the decisions that had
been reached by the apostles and elders who were in Jerusalem. So the churches were strengthened in the faith,
and they increased in numbers daily. ... Acts 13:6-11 ESV When they had gone through the whole island as far as
Paphos, they came upon a certain magician, a Jewish false prophet named Bar-Jesus. He was with the proconsul,
Sergius Paulus, a man of intelligence, who summoned Barnabas and Saul and sought to hear the word of God. But
Elymas the magician (for that is the meaning of his name) opposed them, seeking to turn the proconsul away from
the faith. But Saul, who was also called Paul, filled with the Holy Spirit, looked intently at him and said, “You son of the
devil, you enemy of all righteousness, full of all deceit and villainy, will you not stop making crooked the straight paths
of the Lord? ... Acts 8:9-24 ESV But there was a man named Simon, who had previously practiced magic in the city
and amazed the people of Samaria, saying that he himself was somebody great. They all paid attention to him, from
the least to the greatest, saying, “This man is the power of God that is called Great.” And they paid attention to him
because for a long time he had amazed them with his magic. But when they believed Philip as he preached good
news about the kingdom of God and the name of Jesus Christ, they were baptized, both men and women. Even
Simon himself believed, and after being baptized he continued with Philip. And seeing signs and great miracles
performed, he was amazed. ... Acts 7:42-43 ESV But God turned away and gave them over to worship the host of
heaven, as it is written in the book of the prophets: “‘Did you bring to me slain beasts and sacrifices, during the forty
years in the wilderness, O house of Israel? You took up the tent of Moloch and the star of your god Rephan, the
images that you made to worship; and I will send you into exile beyond Babylon.’ John 3:16 ESV “For God so loved
the world, that he gave his only Son, that whoever believes in him should not perish but have eternal life.
Deuteronomy 13:3 ESV You shall not listen to the words of that prophet or that dreamer of dreams. For the Lord your
God is testing you, to know whether you love the Lord your God with all your heart and with all your soul. Micah 5:12
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God is testing you, to know whether you love the Lord your God with all your heart and with all your soul. Micah 5:12
ESV And I will cut off sorceries from your hand, and you shall have no more tellers of fortunes; Jeremiah 10:5 ESV
Their idols are like scarecrows in a cucumber field, and they cannot speak; they have to be carried, for they cannot
walk. Do not be afraid of them, for they cannot do evil, neither is it in them to do good.”
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